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August 28, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about terrorism. The guarantee of free speech means

little when violent threats are tolerated. You encouraged violence during

your campaign noting the need for a bit more after an attack at your rally

in Fayetteville, noted very fine people were associated with the killing of

Heather Heyer, called up troops to attack people in Washington and Port-

land, lionized a couple for making violent threats in St. Louis and called

asylees and protesters threats to the country. In response terror groups

heavily armed through the second amendment are encouraged to help out

with vigilante militias terrorizing people near the border and dozens of re-

cent showdowns including one in Portland in the wake of DHS, a campaign

event for Mr Gilbert in Tyler and the murders in Kenosha of Anthony Huber

and Joseph Rosenbaum.

Please assure me that you will renounce political violence.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our peaceful regime changes.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


